
“I like that at Leck we are all one big 

family” 

 

“I love that we all get to do lots of 

outdoor sports and school trips” 

 

“Can we have a respectful  

headteacher who is a Christian?” 

 

“I want them (our new HT) to be 

happy and kind” 

Dear Prospective Applicant,   

  

Welcome to Hornby St. Margaret’s C of E Pri-

mary School. We wrote a recipe about our 

dream Headteacher.   

  

Litres of kindness,   

Pints of enthusiasm,   

A large mug of joy,   

A gallon of listening,  

A pound of eco-friendliness,   

A dash of humour,  

A daily pinch of patience,   

An ocean of encouragement.  

  

We are so excited to meet you and hope that 

you will come to look around our lovely 

school soon.  

Messages from the School Councils 


